
 

Rebecca Maurer has been appointed by the Provincial Government as a new director on the 
Authority Board. Rebecca’s appointment replaces previous director, Lecia Stewart.  

Rebecca brings a wealth of experience and expertise to the BCFA board of directors. She is 
the former Chief Executive Officer of the Post Secondary Employers’ Association (PSEA). In 
her role as CEO, Rebecca was responsible for the leadership and operational management of 
PSEA, ensuring alignment with the association’s statutory mandate, public policy, and 
strategic direction set by the PSEA Board. 

Before joining PSEA, Rebecca served as the Associate Vice President of Human Resources at 
Douglas College. She also spent 17 years at the Health Sciences Association of B.C., where 
she held the positions of Director of Strategic Communications and Director of Human 
Resources & Operations. 

Rebecca has completed ICD's Governance Essentials and is a Chartered Professional in 
Human Resources (CPHR). Her dedication to public service is evident through her extensive 
board experience, including serving on the Municipal Pension Plan Board of Trustees, the 
New Westminster Police Board, the Canadian Breast Cancer Foundation BC/Yukon Chapter, 
Langara College, and Planned Parenthood BC (now Options for Sexual Health). 

Rebecca's extensive background and leadership skills will be a great addition to the board.  

 
 
Contact: info@bcferryauthority.com 


